
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Important Notice for  
Aspirants of M.P.Ed. Entrance Test  

Session-2022 
 

It is notified for information of all concerned that the Entrance Test for M.P.Ed. 
Programme is scheduled on July 05, 2022 at 03:20 PM. In this connection the Admit 
Cards in favour of the aspirants of M.P.Ed. Programme Entrance Test who have 

appeared in PET conducted by the Directorate of Physical Education & Sports, 
University of Kashmir and have qualified the said test have been released. The 
concerned aspirants are advised to download their Admit Cards using below 

mentioned link; 
https://egov.uok.edu.in/eAdmissionsProf/Prelogin/MyKUAdmitCard.aspx  
 

 Sd/- 
                (Prof. M Farooq Mir) 

                           Director 
    (Directorate of Admissions &  

      Competitive Examinations) 

No.F (MPED-KUET-2022) DACE/KU/22 
Dated: 29-06-2022  
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